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Flood Update 2014

Information Bulletin
· Medicine Hat School District #76 is monitoring the flood situation on an ongoing basis in order to ensure the safety of our students and continuing our commitment to providing as up to date information as possible about the operation of our schools.  We are in ongoing contact with the City of Medicine Hat, Alberta Education and Alberta Environment.

· At this point we do not anticipate the closure of any of our schools based on the most recent information available to us.  

· Please feel free to contact your school office for further information as well as information provided through the local media and our school district website www.sd76.ab.ca
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